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6 ATCO - NOMINATION FOR VICE CHAIR (AN274-2006) 
 
The Committee is asked to note that Neil Gellalty, Team Leader, Sustainable Transport, Planning and 
Transportation has been elected Vice Chair of the Association of Transport Coordinating Officers 
(ATCO) Scotland.   
 
Neil will become the Chair during 2007 and will remain in post through to 2009.   
 
ATCO is a UK wide body that represents transport officers in the public transport sector and interacts 
on their behalf with the public transport industry, central government and other related transportation 
organisations/regulatory authorities.  Through exchanging information and views, the association 
helps formulate policies and standards plus promote public transport initiatives aimed at achieving 
better passenger transport services for all. 
 


